
 
 

PARENT RECOGNITION NOMINATION FORM  
 

 
February is Parent Recognition Month  
 
Nisqually Children and Family Services, Workforce Development, Daycare, Head Start, and Youth Services  
are accepting nominations for parents, which will recognize 5 phenomenal Nisqually parents, caregivers, 
foster parents, and guardians in February during Parent Recognition Month.  
 
The goal is to recognize Nisqually tribal member parents, caregivers, guardians, foster care parents, and 
those caregivers that are parenting enrolled Nisqually tribal children for the great contributions they 
make to the successful upbringing of Nisqually youth. 

Please provide us with your nomination and we will provide special recognition to 5 individuals from the 
Nisqually Tribal Community by awarding them with a Parent Recognition Award.  

We invite you to nominate a Nisqually parent, caregiver, foster parent, or guardian who is a Nisqually 
Tribal Member or parent to Nisqually Tribal children. Tell us what you think makes them outstanding 
parents. We will select 5 nominees- for an award.  

Parent Recognition nominations must be submitted by February 7, 2024. Nominations can be emailed to 
feld.rebecca@nisqually-nsn.gov. We will recognize honorees at the Pulling Together for Success 
Community Resource Gathering on February 12, 2025.   

 

Name of Nominee:  

Mailing Address:  

Phone:  

Email:  

Nominator:  

Reasons for nominating this individual:  

mailto:feld.rebecca@nisqually-nsn.gov

